
Kathy Tyler 
Trudy Long 
Polly Anderson 
T. C. & Diane Anderson 
Bibby Raines  
Sandy & Rossie Fisher 
Denton McKeehan, Pastor Connie’s uncle 
Janice Gordon, friend of Hebron 
Mary Ellen Bundy Murray, friend of Hebron 
Linda Graube, Carol Mittendorff’s sister-in-law 
Matthew Neher, Robin Williams’ cousin 
Vickie Ipsen Curle, Mack Curle’s sister-in-law 
Bobby Dervishian, son-in-law of Jeanne Napier 
Chris Amirault, friend of Laura Farley Smith 
A friend of Rod & Susie Smyth 
Carter Smith,  Tracy Kistler’s nephew 
Catherine Muir, friend of Frances Thackston 
The Atkinson Family,  
                        friends of Dan & Martha Rogers 
Denny Rudzinki, friend of Jamie Kistler 
Ted Phillips, Barb Young’s brother 
Ben Watkins, Tricia Miller’s brother 
Mia Barksdale, Paula Curle’s sister 
Tristen Edwin Jenkins, Shirley Bonovitch’s  
                          great nephew 
Barbara Kaplan, Alison Raines’ mother 
Karen Ball, Patsy Rice’s daughter 
Glenn Parrish, Sandra Parrish’s husband 
Our Military Personnel 
 

Please call the church office if there are  
any changes to be made to the Prayer List. 

 PRAYER CONCERNS 

 
We are members of the Presbyterian Church USA (pcusa.org) and The     
Fellowship  Community (www.fellowship.community). For more information 
you may refer to websites or speak with the Elders in our church. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From The Book of Confessions 
 
In life and in death we belong to God. Through the grace of our Lord Jesus 
Christ, the love of God, and the communion of the Holy Spirit, we trust in 
one triune God, the Holy One of Israel, Whom alone we worship and serve.  
         - A Brief Statement of Faith of the Presbyterian Church (USA) 

 

PASTORAL CARE 
The committee consists of Scott 

Parks  (347-7505), Nancy Parrish 
(402-4864) & Lindy Thackston       

(784-3586).  Share any births, deaths, 
illness or other concerns with one of 

these committee members. 

Summer Christian Education 
 

Sunday Morning Children’s Ministry 
10:00am Bible Buddies    Classroom #3   Preschoolers [ages 3-5] and kindergarteners 

 

Adult Bible Study 
Sundays, 9:00am Seeking a Word From the Lord Ralph Fields Room  
Sundays, 9:00am  Reversed Thunder   Holman Hall 
 

Hebron Youth 
[students in grades 7-12] 

 

Today: Lunch at Cook Out and  
Hotel Transylvania 3 in Short Pump.  

 
Next Sunday, August 5:   

Pool Party at Jay Powers’ house 
at 6:00pm.  Bring your swimsuit    

and towel.  Pizza will be provided.  
 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

In August, please shop for pens and 
pencils, small notebooks and pencil 

sharpeners.  
 

All items should be new and suitable          
for children ages 2-14. 

 

Also look for reusable shopping bags 
from grocery, discount and hardware 

stores, free items from sporting  
events and conferences (cups and 
pens), free toothbrushes from your 

dentist and small purses from         
cosmetic companies. 

Place your gifts in the green plastic tub    
outside Holman Hall. No time to shop?   

We welcome donations! 

http://pcusa.org
http://thefellowshipcommunity.org


CALENDAR - July 29—August 17 
Today 
Sunday, July 29 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
   Reversed Thunder, Holman Hall 
Worship  10:00am 
Youth Group Outing - Lunch & a movie 
Tuesday, July 31 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Friday, August 3 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Sunday, August 5 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
   Reversed Thunder, Holman Hall 
Worship & Communion  10:00am  
North Africa Mission Report by Grace Alford 
Youth Pool Party  6:00pm 
Tuesday, August 7 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Friday, August 10 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Sunday, August 12 
One DayYouth Retreat  9:00am-9:00pm 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
   Reversed Thunder, Holman Hall 
Worship  10:00am 
Tuesday, August 14 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Thursday, August 16 
Session  7:00pm 
Friday, August 17 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 

Hebron 

Sunday, July 29, 2018 

WELCOME! 
 

We welcome all who are visiting with us 
this morning and invite you to sign the 
Friendship Pad. We would love for you 
to make Hebron your church  home. 
Whatever your background, we wel-
come all whom the Lord calls to Him. 
(Acts 2: 39)  
 

Following the service, please join us for 
fellowship and refreshments in the 
church fellowship hall. 

July 22 

Worship:  78 
Offering:  $4,336 

Niger Child Education Fund:                         
 $2,000 

 

Weekly Budget Amount 
Needed:  $6,224 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

Nursery Floaters: 
Veronique Ferrandini 

Cheryl Nuckols 
 

Bible Buddies 10:00am 
Today:  Paula Curle & 

                                Sarah Grove 
August 5: Tanya Powers &   

                               Julia Kistler 

This week’s readings from the  
Revised Common Lectionary 

 
2 Samuel 11:26—12:13a 

Psalm 5:1-12 
Ephesians 4:1-16 

John 6:24-35 

USHERS AND GREETERS 
 

Today: Fayette & Lindy Thackston 
August 5:  Jonathan &  
            Kelli Eastwood 

10:00am Worship Service  
Bible Buddies preschool class provided 

for children ages 3-5. 
 

Nursery care available for children 
age 2 and younger. 

COLLECTION COUNTING 
 

Today:  Brenda Morgan & 
                                         Jim Dunlap 

August 5:  Nancy Michael & 
                                       Eileen Ford 

 

FLOWERS FOR  AUGUST 
 

Peggy Henley & Trudie Long 
 

Niger Scholarship Drive 
 

Thanks to those who have already responded by sponsoring                           
10 students.  This is a great start! Although we will continue the drive until      

the end of August,  it will be very helpful to get the funds to the church in Niger    
as soon as possible to allow them extra time to select the children and get 
them settled. Please take the brochures and share them with friends and    

business contacts so we can expand this ministry beyond the walls of Hebron. 
This can also be an open door to start a conversation about Christ. Thank you 

for your generosity as you follow the Lord’s leading to help those in need! 

Thank you to Connie Tuttle         
for playing in our Worship Service 

this morning.  Connie is a      
member of the music faculty at 
Collegiate School where she 

teaches Middle School General 
Music and oversees the private 

piano program.  She is a member 
of Epiphany Lutheran Church  

Children’s Church Volunteers Needed 
 

We are looking for a few dedicated 
adults to serve on our Children’s Church 

team beginning in September.  
Please see Lori Alford or email          

hebrondce@comast.net for               
more information. 

mailto:hebrondce@comast.net

